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Roberta DiMezza

From: Susan McVicar <vicarofchurchst@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 3:34 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support Shoreline Access Bill H-7376/S-2185

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support this shoreline access bill. 
 
Bill (2024-S 2185, 2024-H 7376) would educate new buyers of waterfront property on Rhode Island's shoreline access 
law and require disclosure of any permits or conditions of public access tied to the property. 
 
At some point in the near future, I would like to see the RI Shoreline Access Law be included in the RI Association of 
Realtors' (RIAR's) training materials. I believe this would help immensely.  
 
Respectfully, 
Susan McVicar 
9 Preston Dr 
North Kingstown, RI 02852 
(401) 284-8861 
vicarofchurchst@gmail.com 
 


